
 

May 4, 2021 

 

 
 

Dear Members of the Pike-Delta-York Local School District Community: 

 

On behalf of the Pike-Delta-York Local School District’s students and Board of 

Education, I would like to extend a heartfelt thank you for your support and passage of 
the District’s 1% School District Income Tax Levy.  We are humbled and grateful for 

your support. 

 

To say there was a lot riding on the outcome of this levy is an understatement.  We all 

knew what was on the line.  With the passage of this levy, PDY will be able to continue 
to provide the excellent education and high quality experiences and opportunities to our 

students.  Our students and community deserve this outcome. 

 

The most appropriate thank you we can provide our community is to continue to provide 

a great education to our students, continue to be diligent with district resources, remain 

fiscally responsible, and continue to strive to make our community proud.  Please be 

assured, it is our goal to continue this mission to maintain your trust and confidence. 

 

As a district, we appreciate your commitment to and your confidence in the Pike-Delta-

York Local School District.  I look forward to continuing to work side by side with all 
PDY community stakeholders and staff members to improve the experience, 

opportunities, and education of Pike-Delta-York students. 

 

Thank you!   

 
Sincerely, 

 
Ted Haselman, Ed. D. 

Superintendent 

 
 
 
 
 


